
Miami-Dade CoC TBRA Program 
 

Radon Gas Notification 
 
 
 
We would like to bring to your attention that Florida landlords are required to provide you with 
the following Radon Gas Notification pursuant to Fla. Stat. Ann. § 404.056: 
 

“RADON GAS: Radon is a naturally occurring radioactive gas that, when it has 
accumulated in a building in sufficient quantities, may present health risks to persons 
who are exposed to it over time. Levels of radon that exceed federal and state guidelines 
have been found in buildings in Florida. Additional information regarding radon and 
radon testing may be obtained from your county health department.” 

 
The United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and the Surgeon General of the 
United States have recommended that all houses be tested for radon. 
 
For more information on Radon testing, call the toll-free National Radon Information Line at 1-
800-SOS-RADON or 1-800-767-7236. 
 
Please sign below to acknowledge you received this notice. 
 
 
____________________________________ _______________  
Head of Household Signature Date 
 
 
____________________________________ 
Print Name 
 


